March 8, 2005

Michael W. Bennett

Mosquito Fleet, LLC

1724 West Marine View Drive

Everett, WA  98201

Dear Mr. Bennett, 

We are in receipt of your revisions to Application No. B-79341 in Docket No. 

TS-042184, tariff adoption notice and tariff page.   We have included and posted these items to your pending application.  As a result of your request to revise the applicant, this application will be redocketed and published on the Commission’s March 14, 2005, Application Docket.

Your application to transfer Certificate BC-125 from Pacific Boat Enterprises, LLC, d/b/a Mosquito Fleet, to Mosquito Fleet, LLC, has been assigned Application No. B-79360, in Docket No. TS-050294.  That application will also be published on the March 14, 2005 Application Docket. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 360-664-1170.

Sincerely,

Tina Leipski

Transportation Specialist

Licensing Services
